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Pupils of the 
week 

Jacob McCulloch 

Isla Townsley 

Donika Kimbunga 

Jack McGee 

Lilly-Mae Dawson 

Phoebe Chapman 

Oliver Tombling 

Georgina Collins 

 

 

Home                     

discussion    

question                  

Stan asked…

Does a mirror 

stop working in 

the dark? 

                              

     

We’ve had an eventful week, with Mrs Charlton’s class and Miss Harmar’s class braving Roseberry Topping 
(thank you to the adults who supervised them on a cold and windy day!) and experiencing a visit from a     
Mountain Rescue team member and his dog!                                                                                                                    
The NSPCC visited children to teach them how to keep safe and were amazed at the excellent behaviour 
across the school. We also had an exciting afternoon when the fire alarm went off accidentally. Well done to 
everyone who stayed calm and sensible throughout. You were brilliant!                                        Mrs Channing 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Inspirational Women and Science                                                                                              

This term, we will be holding an Inspirational Women and Science day, where we will learn about the amazing scientific 

discoveries made by women and the important role women play in the world of science and technology. If you are a 

female scientist and would be willing to come into school to speak to children about your studies and the work that you 

do, or have done in the past, please get in touch with us. We’d love to hear from you! 

 

Reminder 
Our next Bags2school collection will take place  during the morning of Friday 24th of January.           

Please deliver bags of unwanted items to the lower school front entrance between 7am and 9am on 
24th January and not before, as we have nowhere to store them. Thank you! 

Recycling result!                                                                                                            

Last week, I expressed my disappointment regarding recyclable waste not being collected. I was heartened by the 

response of Roseberry parents and pupil, Lois Vernon, who wrote to our local MP to express their concern. I am 

delighted to inform you that Rishi Sunak, MP, contacted the local council and they, in turn, have been in contact with 

school to arrange a solution so that our waste is collected and recycled. Lois even received a letter from Mr Sunak, 

outlining the Government’s work in this area and thanking her for her concern. Thank you, everyone! 

Do you have green fingers?                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Miss Harmar and the Global Council are creating a school garden, with the help and support of RAFT and our caretaker, Mr Gardner.      

If you enjoy gardening and would like to help Miss Harmar and the children to plant and look after a garden, please get in touch! 

Celebrating Cultures with beautiful work and cake!                                                                                                                                     
On 14th February at 3pm, RAFT will be holding a cake stall in the lower hall during our exhibition of children’s Celebrating Cultures 
work, to which everyone is invited. Donations of cakes from children in Mrs Charlton’s class, Miss Harmar’s class and Mr Moore’s 

class will be gratefully received at the lower school front entrance during the morning of 14th February.                                                 
Cakes will be sold in bags of 4 cakes for £1. 

Helping Australia with cuddly toys!                                                                                          
This week, the School Council discussed Shaleena’s idea of having a cuddly toy animal stall to 

raise money for the victims (human and animal) of the Australian bush fires. If you have a cuddly 
toy animal that you no longer want, we’d love to have it for our stall (children must check with 

grown ups at home first!). We’ll collect the toys on Thursday 13th February and then, the following 
day at 3pm, there will be a stall in the lower hall (during our Celebrating Cultures exhibition) selling 
the cuddly toy animals that have been donated, for £1 each. All of the money raised will be sent to 

help our global neighbours in Australia. I wonder how much money we will raise? 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

                                                    After School Clubs *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

Have your say - have the menu your way!                                                                                         

Our lovely cook, Colleen, would like to hear children’s views about school meals and will use their feedback to devise a new 

menu! She has already planned to improve the vegetarian option each day. There will be feedback forms in the dining hall that 

we will encourage children to complete so that everyone has their say!   

We still require a  
MIDDAY SUPERVISORY ASSISTANT 

3 hours per week 
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 12pm to 1pm                                                             

If you are interested in applying for the position, which is subject to an enhanced DBS check and suitable references, 
click the link on the banner on the top of our website homepage at www.roseberryacademy.org to access a person    

specification and application form, or contact the school office on 01642 722883. 

Our diary dates can be found on our website:                                                                       

www.roseberryacademy.org  News  Calendar                                                                                     

Please note that there will not be an Easter assembly for parents on 3rd April as advertised when dates were          

published last year.  

  
  

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy                                   

**Homework Club (Y2 – Y6) 

Learning Lounge in Lower 

School 

**For your child to access Homework Club, please email Lesley at 

l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to reserve a place. Children will not be 

allowed to turn up to sessions without a secured place. 

  
  

Tuesday 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 
Choir Y2 – Y6 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Simon Carson Sports School  

Roseberry Football Team 

(Y5-Y6 20 spaces only) No charge 

 3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*LEGO 

(EYFS – Y6) Lower School Hall 

  
  

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Sports 

(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 

Please let Mrs Channing know if you would like to run a club are   

happy to go through a DBS check to do so!  

  
  
  

Thursday 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Davis 
Cross Country Y3-Y6 
Children taking part MUST     

ensure that they have kit and 

appropriate footwear                       

(Note change of day!) 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North 
Yorkshire Music Hub website has lots of information about the service 

they provide. There is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk                                                             
Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 

  
  

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 
*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 

Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend their 

club so that we may let providers know and they may adjust their  

attendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

